Quad Communities

Help us with simple acts of
kindness: ‘ r
* snow removal k )

lawn care -~
minor home repairs Beyond the Yellow Ribbon
www.BevandTheYellewllikbaw.arg

* computer repairs Beyond the
* holiday celebrations h
« memorial events Points of Contact for donations, Yellow Ribbon
« transportation volunteering or assistance:
* painting
* car repairs Julie Deshler 612-306-5808
John Zieba 763-233-2046
Email:
btyrqgc@gmail.com
Facebook:
www.facebook.com/qcbtyr
Address:

4141 Douglas Drive North
Crystal MN 55422-1696

Officers “’"&—

Marshall Tanick - President
Winnedota

Curt Skoog - Vice President
Treasurer - Vacant

Send us an email or give us a Secretary - John Zieba Citv of
call to sign up for the volunteer NEW ilOPb
list and give us an idea of what Board of Directors ‘
ou'd like to do. Lynn Gitelis - Chair ; a
- Julie Deshler s”‘f 1] '.
Shep Harris City of Robbinsdale |EGG———"

Kathi Hemken
George Selman




Quad Communities Yellow Ribbon Network

The Quad Communities Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Network is a grassroots citizen
group that engages our communities in support of Military members, Veterans, and
their families.

Our purpose is to ensure that our military members and their families will never
have to face life's daily challenges without the support of their friends, neighbors,

and their communities.

What it means to be a Yellow Ribbon Community

The Beyond the Yellow Ribbon initiative was launched by Adjutant General Larry
Shellito to ensure that military members deployed after 9-11 would not return home
and endure the treatment that Vietnam War veterans experienced.

The initiative expanded to include stronger community-based support networks for
families affected by the stress of long or frequent deployments.

Minnesota’'s Beyond the Yellow Ribbon program is a model for how communities
can recognize the sacrifices that military families make on your behalf. In June of
2014, Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Quad Communities completed the process of
partnering with civic leadership, public safety, faith organizations, and schools and
was certified as a Yellow Ribbon community group by Governor Mark Dayton.

Get Involved!
Do you have a gift, skill or talent you can
share with the Yellow Ribbon ork?
\
Do you have a few hours a r& for
simple acts of kindness helping a
military family?

Do you know of a military family or
veteran in need of support?

We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit and all of
the help we provide is either voluntary
or funded by donation. If you would
like to make a tax deductible donation
(one time or recurring) please contact
us at one of the numbers provided on
the back leaf.

How can you donate?
Corporate sponsorship
Memorial donations
General monetary donations
All donations are tax deductible.

A donation of any amount is
appreciated and provides necessary
assistance to members of the Veteran

community.

You have our sincere thanks.









